
Dear Sisters, 
  
As I write this, we have been experiencing quite a warm February with spring like 
temperatures.  Mother Nature has sure been playing tricks with us this year.  Let’s 
hope she blesses us with good weather and doesn’t rain/snow on our parade. 
 
Sunday March 15th we will be marching in the 2020 St. Patrick’s Day Parade.  It’s 
the 250th anniversary of the Philadelphia parade.  I haven’t received the line of 
march yet, so all the specifics on Mass and bus times will be shared at the March 
meeting and on our website when available.  
 
The Lenten Season is upon us. This is the time of year we prepare ourselves for 
Easter by fasting, repentance and reflection on the life, death and the resurrection of 
our Lord, Jesus Christ.  May we all be drawn closer to Jesus during this Holy 
Season. To help us, Sister Lisa is planning a Lenten Retreat for us at the Mother 
House of the Sisters of Saint Joseph of Chestnut Hill on Sunday April 5th (Palm 
Sunday).  Details will be available at the meeting.     
 
Our Designer Bag Bingo was very well attended in spite of a last minute location 
change. Thanks again to Nancy Jones and her committee for a great event.  All in 
attendance had a great time. 
 
Our new division shirts look great, Eileen will be in touch with all who ordered 
them. The prices are $15 for the long-sleeved tee shirt and $20 for the sweat shirt. 
 
Before I go, I want to welcome our newest member, Kelly Carr.  We are so glad to 
have you join us.   I also want to thank Sister Lisa for stepping up to fill the sentinel 
position.   
  
I wish you and your families lots of love, good health, happiness and luck as we 
celebrate St. Patrick and our heritage this month. Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
  
In Our Motto, 
Linda 
 
 

President’s Corner 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Mar 15th Parade 

Apr 5th Retreat 

Apr 26 Communion Breakfast 

June 18th Hope Lodge 

 
 

Meeting Dates: 
 
Tues. mar 3rd 
Tues. Apr 7th 
Tues. May 5th 
Tues. Jun 2nd 
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LADIES ANCIENT ORDER OF HIBERNIANS 

Meeting location for  March 3rd is  

AOH Div. 39 7229 Tulip St, Philadelphia, PA 19135  



News from your Officers 

Irish Potatoes 

We will again be rolling at the Grace Baptist Church, 4544 Almond Street Philadelphia, PA 19137 

2020 SCHEDULE 

February 24 – Monday 

Mixing 8:00 a.m. until ? 

Rolling 4:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

********** 

February 25 – Tuesday 

Rolling 12:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

********** 

February 26 – Wednesday 

Rolling 12:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

********** 

February 27 – Thursday 

NO ROLLING THURSDAY 

********** 

February 28 – Friday 

Rolling 12:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

********** 

February 29 – Saturday 

Rolling 9:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m. 

********** 

March 1 – Sunday 

Rolling 1:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m. 

********** 

March 2 – Monday 

CLEAN UP 

 

Christian Charity Projects & Collections 

St. Joan of Arc Food Pantry 

Division 87’s support of St. Joan of Arc’s Food pantry will be ongoing.  The ladies will continue to collect non-
perishable items at our meetings.  Our brothers have arranged food drop off points at Gaul & Co. Malt House at 
Gaul & Clementine Sts., Kensington Pub, 2116 E. Tioga St., Krick Wuder Saloon on Bridge St. 

****************** 

We will also be collecting gently used pocketbooks for the next few months.  Sister Lisa knows several agencies 
where they can be put to good use.  Please put a penny for luck inside each one donated.    

******************* 

 



 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Nick and Tiffany Golden on the birth of their  baby girl Ellie Reese born January 
2nd. Proud grandparents Peggy Nicholson and Obie are over the moon!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep Kathy Annan and family in your prayers. Kathy’s mom passed away Jan 30th 

 

 

Family News 

Birthday Blessings to Our Sisters 

March 

Helene M Riley    3 

Elizabeth Sands    3 

Karen Snow                    3 

Margaret Nicholson            4 

 Marie C. Donahue         19 

 Anne Mary Costello          26 

Jackie McGady-Saier 
Rich Hrapzynski 
Debbie Scott 
Aggie Lawlor 
Greg Riley 
 
 Card and letters can be sent to 
Jackie Saier 
 Deer Meadows Health Care System, 8301 
Roosevelt Blvd, 
 Room #G56, 
 Philadelphia PA 19152 

 
 

Special Intentions 

Memorials 



Division News & Events 

Hope Lodge Dinner 

Our Next dinner will Be June 18th! Stay Tuned for details 

 
Designer Bag Bingo 

Thank you to all who helped make Bingo a success! Even with the last minute hall changes we had a 

great night. Stay tune  for next years Designer Bag Bingo!  

 

Mission and Charity Wreath Raffle 

We had an extra donation left from Bingo. We have a spring wreath that will raffle at our 

meeting on March 3rd. Tickets will be available to purchase during Irish Potatoes.  

Chances will be $5.00 each or 3 for $10.00  

 

 

SAVE THE DATES  

 Lenten Retreat—Sunday April 5th at the House of the Sisters of Saint Joseph of Chestnut Hill.  

We will begin our day with Mass.  Details will be available at the March Meeting.   

 

 Division 87 Communion Breakfast—Sunday April 26th, at Fran Lee Caterer.  Tickets and details 

will be available at the April Meeting. 



Chaplin 
        Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 
 

President  
 Linda Nevedomsky 
 Lmnevedom@hotmail.com 
 267-240-1083 
 

Vice President 
Peggy Nicholson 
irishpeg77@yahoo.com 
215-739-6560 

 

Recording Secretary 
Kathy Annan 

        Kathleen.Annan@TUHS.Temple.edu 
         215-901-3364 

 
Financial Secretary 

Donna Kearney (Donnelly) 
kddfam@aol.com 
215-915-3205 

 

Treasurer 
Bernadette Coyne 
bernmcoyne@verizon.net 

215-407-7969 
 

Historian 
Anne Foody 
afoody813@aol.com 
215-421-7359 

 
Missions & Charities 

Nancy Jones 
NancysSimpleFood@gmail.com 
267-241-4677 

 
Catholic Actions  

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Mistress At Arms 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 

609-304-7929 
 

Sentinel 
 Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 

 
 
 
 

Freedom for All Ireland 
 Bunny Clark 
 thebun28@gmail.com 
 215-551-5334 
      
Immigration & Education 
      
 
Publicity 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 

609-304-7929 
 
By Laws 

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Hibernian Hunger Project 

Ann Marie Kuvik 
amkuvik@gmail,com 
215-901-8052 

  

Name: 

  

Street address: 

 City, State, 

& Zip Code: 

  

Telephone: 

  

E-Mail : 

  

Purpose (please check box below):  

(   ) New mailing address          (    )  Dues Enclosed 

(   )  New e-mail address           (    ) Name change  

(   )  New telephone number 

Please complete the information above and return to: 

Donna Kearney, 

Financial Secretary, LAOH Division 87 

4540 Almond St. Philadelphia, PA 19137 

 

Please use this form when sending your dues or submitting 
any changes to Donna Kearney. 

Officer List 



c/o Donna Donnelly-Kearney 

4540 Almond Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19137 

Friendship. Unity & Christian Charity 
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